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Max Sports Surrey Women’s Cross-Country League & 2XU Surrey Men’s Cross-Country League (Div 2) pre-race information
Hosted by Croydon Harriers & Striders of Croydon
Date: Saturday 8th February 2014
Venue: Lloyd Park, Croydon, Coombe Road, CR0 5RA

Travelling to venue: The park is served by the tram stop Lloyd Park which is on the number 3 route. From East Croydon this is the tram labelled New Addington. For those driving to the venue – there is a small car park at the venue but this is expected to fill up quickly. There are however plenty of adjacent roads where there should be parking available and a short walk to the venue. For those situated in the car park, please remember to take a ticket and to park between the bay lines otherwise you will be fined.   
Race Times:

Women’s race (5 miles, 2 laps) – 12pm
Under 17 women & Under 15 girls (2.5 miles, 1 lap) – 1pm
Under 13 girls (2 miles) – 1.30pm
Under 13, 15 boys & Under 17 men (2.5miles, 1 lap) – 2.30pm
Men’s race (5 miles, 2 laps) – 3pm
The course

2.5 mile lap (for all races except under 13 girls) http://gb.mapometer.com/running/route_3767175.html 
2 mile lap (under 13 girls) - http://gb.mapometer.com/running/route_3178583.html 
For those that have raced at Lloyd Park previously, the 2.5mile loop used is the one traditionally used for the Surrey County Championships in recent times. The only route that is different is the under 13 girl’s which 
The course will be marshalled throughout and at all junctions and well marked/flagged. There will be a sweeper runner for all young athlete’s races. 

Facilities
There are no changing facilities available at the venue, so please come ready to run. 

Refreshments will be available in the tent near the finish line. 

Results

The draft women’s results will be posted on croydonharriers.com on the evening of the race day. Any questions/queries/corrections please email mjkier89@hotmail.com as soon as you can. They’ll be sent onto the usual place (Power of 10 etc) on Sunday evening. 

The draft men’s results will be produced by Chris Morton from Striders of Croydon and these will be emailed directly to managers as soon as possible after the event has taken place. 

We look forward to seeing you all on the 8th February! 
